
 

National Association of State Treasurers Elects  
Incoming Executive Leaders 

  
(Washington, DC, October 3, 2023) - Following a vote at the Annual Meeting of the 
National Association of State Treasurers this week in Las Vegas, the following State 
Treasurers were elected to fill the executive positions of leadership with the association 
beginning January 1, 2024.  

President  
Hon. Michael Frerichs 

State of Illinois  

"I'm honored to be elected President of the National Association of State Treasurers, 
starting January 1, 2024. Thank you to Treasurer Josh Haeder of South Dakota for his 
leadership of NAST during 2023. As President of NAST, I look forward to continuing to 
collaborate with state treasurers from across the nation on public finance matters and 

helping citizens build a better tomorrow."   

Senior Vice President 
Hon. Thomas Beadle 
State of North Dakota 

“I’m honored to serve alongside my fellow treasurers and grateful for their trust in 
electing me Vice President of the National Association for 2024. Treasurers across the 
country play a vital role in making sure state governments function with efficiency and 
transparency, and the National Association of State Treasurers helps provide the tools 

and training to allow our states to operate at their best.” 

Secretary-Treasurer  
Hon. Rachael Eubanks 

State of Michigan 



"NAST is a very important resource for State Treasurers in terms of advocacy, learning 
and strengthening Treasuries across the country. It’s an honor to be selected from 
amongst my peers to serve in a leadership position at a critical time to meet these 

objectives." 

The following State Treasurers will serve one-year terms on the NAST Executive 
Committee representing specific regions around the country: 

Eastern Vice President 
Hon. Erick Russell 

State of Connecticut 

Midwestern Vice President 
Hon. Daniel Elliott 
State of Indiana 

Southern Vice President 
Hon. Young Boozer 
State of Alabama 

Western Vice President 
Hon. Fiona Ma 

State of California 

NAST is thankful for the leadership of these individuals and their dedication to the 
association. Their term will begin on January 1, 2024 and run through the end of the 
year. If you have any questions or follow up requests, please contact Catherine Seat 
at catherine@statetreasurers.org. 

### 
  
About National Association of State Treasurers 
The National Association of State Treasurers provides advocacy and support that 
enables member states to pursue and administer sound financial policies and programs 
benefiting the citizens of the nation. Membership is composed of all state treasurers or 
state finance officials with comparable responsibilities from the United States, its 
commonwealths, territories, and the District of Columbia as well as their staff. The 
private sector is represented through the Corporate Affiliate Program that was 
established to build professional relationships and foster cooperation between the public 
and private sectors. The association serves its members through educational 
conferences and webinars, a variety of working groups, policy advocacy, and 
publications that provide information about developments in public finance. For more 
information, visit www.nast.org. 
 
 


